
From: Gricar, Lara (Consultant)
Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2009 2:27 PM
To: White, John; Preedy, Matt
Subject: West Seattle Kiwanis Club Briefing on 2/11
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7/10/2009

John and Matt- 
Are either of you available to attend a briefing with the West Seattle Kiwanis Club at BE's Restaurant from 7:30 - 
8:00 a.m. on Wednesday, February 11? They would like us to provide an overview of the bored tunnel hybrid 
alternative, focusing primarily on funding for the project. They expect a maximum of 25 attendees. 
  
Please let me know if either of you are available. County and city staff have not yet been identified. 
  
Thanks, 
Lara 
  
Lara Gricar 
Communications and Public Involvement 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
(206) 267-6822 
gricarla@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov 
  


